
   

 

 

BOROUGHMUIR HIGH SCHOOL 
 
DAILY BULLETIN – Thursday 14 September 2017                  Duty Head- C Paterson 
 
TO ALL STAFF: THIS NOT A CAT WEEK 
 
TO ALL STAFF AND PUPILS:  
 
S4 Assembly 
  
REGISTER TEACHERS - PLEASE INFORM YOUR GROUP:  
 

S1-6 Vision and Values:   This week we are asking all register classes to look at our school vision statement 
along with our mission, aims and values. 
We are asking all pupils to provide feedback on how they feel about how are performing in meeting what 
these statements say. 
Please take the time throughout this week to give this your full attention and provide the honest 
feedback we want.                                                                                                                D Dempster 

 

S1-6 Corridors:   Please do not loiter in the corridor outside the toilets. 
This area should be kept clear at all times.  
On good weather days pupils should be on the 2nd floor only. 
On bad weather days all corridors except the toilet corridor and office corridor can be used. 
Please dispose of your litter responsibly at all times in and around the school.                  D Dempster 

 
 
S1-6 LRC Closed:   The library will be closed from 12.50pm and will reopen Friday morning. Access for 

classes and Careers Adviser only. Laptops can be collect from Science Technicians. F Aleksandrowicz 
 
 
S1-6 Teen Titles:   If you are interested in taking part in Teen Titles, there will be a short meeting at break 

today (Thursday) in the library. If you are unable to make the meeting, please speak to Ms 
Aleksandrowicz.            F Aleksandrowicz                                    

          
 
S1-6 POP Choir:   POP Choir will start up on Thursday lunchtimes on 27th September. More details will be 

given out nearer the time. Get your grove on!                                                                   A Clegg 
  

S1-6 Teen Titles:   If you are interested in taking part in Teen Titles, there will be a short meeting at break on 
Thursday morning.                                                                                                     F Aleksandrowicz 

 

S1-6 Lost Property:   There is a large amount of lost property left unclaimed. If you have lost any items 
recently, please collect by Friday 15th September. After this date any items remaining will be recycled.
                    E Craig 
   

S1-6 Boroughmuir Rock Band:   This is starting on Thursday 14th September, taking place in the Music 
Department Every Thursday at lunch-time. Come along if you are a singer, play guitar, bass, drums 
keyboard or any other instruments. All are welcome.                                    Sam Harland Sendra S6 

 

S1-6 Edinburgh Schools Swimming Championships:   There will be a meeting on Thursday at morning 
break in the PE Dept for all pupils interested in entering the Edinburgh Schools Swimming 
Championships on 19th November.  You must attend this meeting if you want to be considered for the 
competition.  Please see Tony Segall, Active Schools Co-ordinator, for more information.     T Segall 

 
 
S1-6 Tennis Ambassadors:   There is a meeting for ALL tennis ambassadors on Thursday 24th Sep at lunch 

in the PE department. All MUST attend.                                                                                               J Else 



 

 
S1-6 Boroughmuir Big Band:   Do you play any of the following instruments and enjoy Swing/Big band 

music? Trumpet Trombone Clarinet Saxophone Piano Double bass, Bass guitar Electric Guitar Drum Kit 
Percussion. Join us for our first rehearsal next Tuesday 19th Sept (day after the Monday holiday!) from 
3.30 till 4.15 in the atrium. Everyone is welcome- Pupils & Staff! 

 First public performance: Christmas Concert, 11th Dec                                                     K Kingsbury 
 
 
 
S1-6 Boroughmuir Nearly New Uniform Store:   There will be a box placed near the janitor office this week 

and next week for all items of uniform in good condition that you’ve grown out of over the summer. There 
is a real demand for nearly new uniform, we need more stock!                                              E Craig                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                

 
 
S5-6 Day of Languages:   Do you speak another language? Do you like to bake? Then the Modern 

Language Department needs you! Impress your fellow pupils and gain a useful leadership experience 
for your CV by helping to run the annual Day of Languages on Tuesday 25th September.  Please attend 
a short meeting in Ms Gray’s room (207) at lunchtime on Tuesday 19th September to decide who will 
teach which language and who will bake delicious treats.  Bring your lunch along. Hope to see lots of 
you there.                           C Gray 

 
 
S1 Art Club:   Come along to S1 Art Club on Thursday afternoon’s from 3.30-4.30 for fun art activities in 

Room 3.07 (Mr Thomson’s room) Run by S6 Pupils, all abilities welcome.               Erin Stevenson S6 
 
S1 Programming Club:   The S1 Programming club will start this week at lunchtime in Room 1.06.  Bring 

your lunch with you and eat it before doing some coding.  It doesn’t matter if you signed up at the 
Fresher’s Fayre or not just come along if you are interested in learning more about how to code. 

                      L Dighton 
 
S1 Green Plan It Challenge:  The following students should come along to a meeting in room 3.01 at 

lunchtime on Thursday (1pm) There are still 2 places available if any others are interested. 
              

Redd Hibberd 1H1 Carlo Di Rollo 1M2 

Jared Stobie 1H1 Ethan Cavaye 1L2 

Rowan Dodds-Mackie 1V1 Zakk Finnie 1L2 

Caitlin Conway 1L1 Matthew Middleton 1W2 

Paul Merriweather 1W1 Joey Smith 1W2 

Felix Lithgow 1H2 Cameron Gemmell 1W2  

Cameron Sharp 1V2 Isla Wilkie 1L2 

                                                                                                                                                       S Hamilton 
 
 

Dining Room Menu – THURSDAY - Staff can phone orders & have deliveries to the Staff 

Room 

Homemade Soup 

 Fish Dish with 

accompaniments 

Quorn sausage Dish 

served with 

accompaniments 

   

Pasta King/Pizza/Baked Beans/ Pasta Pots 

Baked Potatoes/Sandwiches/Rolls/Wraps/Panini–Various Fillings 

Home Baking, Fresh or Dried Fruit, Yoghurt, Drinks Selection,  

Yogurt, Extra Bread and Mixed Side Salad 

 


